Date: 2013-08-06

FCC ID: UZI-30P58

Declaration Letter

We, BandRich Inc. declare that the model P530, does not support external antenna for
LTE function in present model (disabled by firmware during manufacture and cannot be
change by the end-user). The extra antenna connectors on the EUT are designed for the
future used and will be certified through Class Il change in the future when it is ready.

If you have any questions regarding the authorization, please do not hesitate to contact us.
Thank you!
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